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] 71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C;

Telegramg: Covmifies, Fen, London Telephone : ROY¥al 3551 (8 Lines)

20th January, 1956,

Dear Sirﬂ.

S

Steamer "PANIR"
Classn(s)

AH . Reverting to my letter of the 19th September,
the report of the survey whichw as carried out at

& Bremen in November, has been received, from which
& it 1s noted that a satisfactory General Examination

was carrled out afloat,.

As a result of this inspection, the Cormittee
have agreed to the proposal to postpone the Special
Survey until November, 1956, and I shall be glad 1if
vyou will inform the Owners accordingly.

Yours falthfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
5 Classif ication Committee,
he Surveyors .
HAMEURG , . ¥ ©2018
Lloyd's Register
Foundation



